
DANCE CHAT.
P A R EN T  N EWS L E T T E R  

WHAT 'S  UP  AT  ECSOD?

T H E  D A I L Y  P E E P

SEPTEMBER  2019

+ WELCOME BACK, DANCE FAMILIES! 
Whether this is your 1st year at ECSOD or your 15th, we extend our warmest welcome to you and 

your family! We're so excited you're joining us for our 22nd Season of FUN and DANCE here at ECSOD! 
We are confident you will enjoy your experience with us. We strive to provide quality dance education 
in a fun, inspiring, and nurturing atmosphere where children can explore their creativity, make friends, 
and learn much more than just dance! Our passionate and knowledgable staff is excited to share their 

 love of dance with your children and help keep you informed and included in your child's dance 
education experience. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to stop and chat 

with Jackie or Steph at the front desk or shoot us an email!  Here's to another fabulous dance season! 
 

 + REFER-A-FRIEND!

www.eauclaireschoolofdance.com      info@eauclaireschoolofdance.com

+ FALL FEST PARADE + ICE CREAM SOCIAL!

Dancers will be measured for Costumes during the month of October 

 

THINKING AHEAD...

+ BRING-A-FRIEND/OPEN HOUSE WEEK!

+ 6-WEEK SESSION!

Please join us for the International Fall Fest Parade and our Annual Ice Cream Social!  
Drop-off at Wilson Park at 2:30 pm  |  Parade starts at 3:00 pm  |  Ice Cream Social to follow 4-5 pm 

Wear your ECSOD Apparel of favorite Dance Costume/outfit 
 

September 23rd - 29th

Halloween Hoopla!  Mark your calendars for a Halloween-themed 

       day camp Saturday, October 26th! 

 

Have a friend that would enjoy dance? Refer a friend throughout the month of September and 
receive a $50 ECSOD Gift Certificate if they register for class! 

PLUS, your friend will receive $25 off at registration! 

Our first 6-Week Session of the season will be starting in October! Stay tuned for Adult Classes, 
Tumbling' Sprouts, Adaptive Dance, Dance With Me, and MORE! 

 

Saturday, September 14th

Dancers are invited to BRING-A-FRIEND this week! 
Families are invited to come and check out the studio and participate in free trial classes!


